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Dear Ms Hayes 
 
Modifications to Submission Adur Local Plan 2016 
 
Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on the Inspector’s Main Modifications 
to the Submission Adur Local Plan 2016. 
 
We have reviewed the Main Modifications, as well as the associated Addendum to the 
Sustainability Appraisal and proposed Minor Modifications. We have the following 
comments. 
 
Main Modifications 
 
We have no issues of soundness or legal compliance regarding the Main 
Modifications to the Plan. 
 
Addendum to Sustainability Appraisal 
We have no comments to make on the Addendum to the Sustainability Appraisal. 
 
Minor Modifications 
We are pleased to see that the proposed amendments to paragraph 2.54A (MIN39) 
reflect advice from our previous representations, clarifying the presumption for a mains 
sewerage solution for the New Monks Farm strategic allocation.  
 
We have no further comments to make. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr David Griggs 
Planning Advisor 
Direct dial  
Direct e-mail PlanningSSD@environment-agency.gov.uk  
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